
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Following our parent governor nomination process, I am pleased to share that Mr Luff, who has daugh-

ters in year 5 and year 1 was elected without opposition. The governing body are looking forward to 

welcoming him at their next meeting.  

We have also welcomed Oakley to Boxgrove this week. He is settling well into the office and is enjoying 

all the attention he is getting. The staff and children seem to need to visit the office a lot this week!  

We are still working on our parentmail setup. Don’t worry if you haven’t had an email inviting you to 

join or if your link has expired. New links will be sent when we have completed a few more steps in the 

office.  

The children have been busy with their learning this week and we’ll have updates from all the classes 

next week. 
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Bikeability  

All the year6s had a great time and enjoyed it thoroughly. First of all we went to the village hall car 

park to see if we could ride our bikes well enough and if they were worthy for the roads. We cycled 

over the bridge to Tangmere. We then split up into smaller groups, so the instructors could see our 

abilities on the road, they taught us how to: do a U-turn, an L-turn, primary position, secondary posi-

ton, hand signals, junctions, how to give way and overtaking. We also had a bit of a mini tour along the 

way. We then grouped back up and came back to school.               By Oscar, Hazel and Lily.  

  

 The afternoon group practicing on the playground before heading off onto the road. 
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Achievers 

Well done to all our achievers this week:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     

 

 

  

               

 

 

Fox Class: Oliver, Michael and Millie  

Squirrel Class: Kaiden, Mason, Georgia, 

Annabelle and Xanthe 

Owl Class: Max and Isabelle  
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